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	To the parent / carer 

	Please ask for: Childrens Disability Service 
Direct Dial: 
E-mail: sds.children@highland.gov.uk
Our Ref: Childrens Disability Service 01
Date: 20th September 2024
	


Dear parent/ Carer 
This letter is being sent to you as your child receives support from the Childrens Disability Service – Highland Council through Self Directed Support (SDS).
From 2020 families across Highland were seriously impacted when service providers placed restrictions to their services in line with Government protocols for Covid 19. 

In response to this Disability Services introduced flexible spends to families who were unable to access their preferred service due to these restrictions.

Thankfully since 2022 we have seen the government restrictions being removed and more and more services operating freely. Flexible spending has been available since then to help support families during this transition however will cease from Thursday 19th September 2024.Any family with an agreed flexible spend within their current SDS support will continue to be processed. 
I have included links to our website which has sources of help and advice along with contact details for the team that support your child if you wish to discuss this information further.

How we support children and families | Children with disabilities | The Highland Council
The website is regularly updated with information and advice from all sectors of support for children with Disabilities along with new updates on the Childrens Disability Service.

If you have any queries, comments or thoughts on the current service you receive from us, please do not hesitate to get in touch with on the email address above.
Yours sincerely
Childrens Disability Service – Highland Council 
Fiona Duncan, Executive Chief Officer, Health and Social Care/Chief Social Work Officer, Health & Social Care, The Highland Council, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness IV3 5NX, Tel:  01463 702473

